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August	10,	2022	
	
	
Councilmember	Jane	Prince	
St.	Paul	City	Hall	
15	Kellogg	Boulevard	West	
St.	Paul,	MN	55102	
	
	
Councilmember	Prince	
	
	
The	Minnesota	Licensed	Beverage	Association	supports	Ordinance	22-36	
that	will	be	brought	up	today	at	the	August	10th,	2022	council	meeting	for	a	
public	hearing.		Amending	Chapter	409.01	of	the	Legislative	Code	to	align	
with	the	requirements	for	a	caterer’s	permit	with	Minnesota	State	Statute	
340A.404	Subd.	12	will	provide	clarity	and	consistency	for	involved	
businesses	here	in	St.	Paul.	
	
	
We	appreciate	the	time	and	effort	taken	by	both	the	St.	Paul	City	
Councilmembers	and	the	Department	of	Safety	and	Inspections	on	this	
matter.		These	collaborative	efforts	are	appreciated	as	they	allow	for	all	
parties	to	supply	input	to	allow	all	voices	to	be	heard.			
	
	
Thank	you	again	for	your	thoughtful	attention	to	this	matter.	
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	

	
Tony	Chesak	
Executive	Director	
Minnesota	Licensed	Beverage	Association	


